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For Immediate Release

Media Contact: Pat Walsh, LTD PIO 
Email: Pat.Walsh@LTD.org
Phone: 541-513-1236

Lane Transit District
LTD Holiday Service Hours Announced
EUGENE, Ore. ---(December 5, 2022)--- The Lane Transit District (LTD) bus schedules for Christmas Eve, Christmas Day, New Year’s Eve, and New Year’s Day have been announced and are posted on the District’s website.
Christmas Eve, Saturday, Dec. 24, 2022
Regular Saturday service with the final bus trip for the day leaving Eugene Station at 7:30 p.m.
Customer Service Center: Closed
Administrative Offices: Closed
Christmas Day, Sunday, Dec. 25, 2022
No bus service
Customer Service Center: Closed
Administrative Offices: Closed
Day After Christmas, Monday, Dec. 26, 2022
Regular weekday bus service resumes
Customer Service Center: Open
Administrative Offices: Closed
New Year’s Eve, Dec. 31, 2022
Regular Saturday bus service
Customer Service Center: Closed
Administrative Offices: Closed
New Year’s Day, Sunday, Jan. 1, 2023
Regular Sunday bus service
Customer Service Center: Closed
Administrative Offices: Closed (also closed Monday, Jan. 2, 2023)
More information about LTD holiday bus service and complete bus schedules are available online.
[bookmark: _GoBack]For tips on riding with LTD during the winter, including how to sign up for real-time bus detours and weather information, visit LTD.org.
Complete bus schedules are available online.
###
About Lane Transit District (LTD)
Lane Transit District (LTD) is a special district of the State of Oregon led by a seven-member volunteer board of directors appointed by Oregon’s governor. LTD’s budget is funded through a combination of fares, taxes paid by local employers and employees, and from state and federal sources. LTD lives its mission to connect our community by delivering more than 5 million annual passenger boardings from 30 fixed bus routes and two EmX Bus Rapid Transit lines. LTD’s paratransit service, RideSource, provides more than 250,000 trips annually for people with disabilities and Medicaid recipients. More information about LTD is at www.LTD.org.
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